
BIS/AITP First Year Meet and Greet 

 On Wednesday August 28th, 2019, Current BIS students joined with faculty in greeting first 

year BIS students. Several current AITP members were present as well as several BIS students 

whom interned at Travelers, Cigna and Voya during the summer. First years were able to speak 

with these BIS Students whom completed their internships about their experiences in industry. 

First years were also able to speak to current students pertaining to classes as well as having 

casual conversation. Pizza and soda were provided to all in attendance.  

 

 

 

 

 


